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We have been dismayed at the enormous and ignorant push
to clear  so much land. We have responsibilities towards land, water and native animals. Don’t you agree?

Australia has a terrible record for land destruction. Koalas have no habitat nor voices to protect them.

Please!! Keep our wildlife in their habitat.....a plea for future generations

Helen Mano
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